
From: Mohammad Ghashghaee 

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 9:25 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Projects D01-20003 & D02 20009 

Hello, 

This is Mohammad Ghashghaee the residents of Richmond hill at the address 10710 
Bayview Ave, Richmond hill, ON L4C 3P1 and I would like to support this project 
(Projects D01-20003 & D02 20009 ) and I hope the council and the staff of the city of 
Richmond Hill will approve it and we see this beautiful project soon. 

Best Regards, 

Mohammad Ghashghaee 


